


 

 

V. New Business 

Bylaw Section 1C amendment proposal submitted (Taylor). Proposal would amend Section 

1C to allow meetings via video conference as agreed to by Council; suggestions made to vote 

on amendment  today; Taylor and Case state, per Constitution/Bylaws, a vote cannot take 

place until the first meeting following an amendment proposal; therefore, the vote will be 
held at the next meeting, which will be held on-campus in Fall if health orders and space 

permit. Meeting date to be determined after confirmation of Faculty Senate schedule. 

 

VI. Announcements 


